Dear Hatfield Families,

On Wednesday, our students competed in North Penn’s Virtual Olympic Day. Congratulations to our fifth

grade winners!

As we enter the weekend, please review the reminders below regarding the remaining days of our online
distance learning program:

- School concludes for children on Friday, June 12.

- The last day of instruction is Monday, June 8.

- Work (practice and review) will still be provided for students on Tuesday, June 9 and Thursday, June 11.
- We will hold “Specials Wednesday” on June 10.

- Attendance will be taken throughout the next two weeks (June 1-5 and June 8-12).

On Wednesday, June 10, we will hold an opportunity for parents/guardians to retrieve student belongings
from school. During that time, books (textbooks and those from the library) will also need to be returned.
For further directions, including time intervals based on last name, refer to my previous outreach on May
27.

Please know that medication will be available for pick-up throughout the day on the 10th. If you know of
medication left at the school, please indicate such on your student sign placed inside your vehicle’s
window. We will accommodate all timeframes for medication pick-up.

Also on June 10, there will be a Sixth Grade Committee tent set-up on the right-side of the building (a
separate entrance/exit for vehicles) between the school and playground. Please click this link for an
update from our dedicated parents: Grade 6 Details.

For clarity, all students will keep their technology over the summer (i.e.: tablets, iPads, laptops,
Chromebooks, etc.). It is recommended that, “Students save their files to their Google Drive. If they have
any files that they need to retain they should copy them to a personal flash drive or move them to
Google... Students are expected to keep them safe, use them for any summer work and bring them

charged when they return to school.”

In respect to students leaving the North Penn School District, families are expected to return their device
to Gwynedd Square Elementary School between 11:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. on a Monday or Thursday.

As a reminder, on May 26, correspondence was distributed regarding third trimester report cards (i.e.:
distance learning parent/guardian feedback).
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Additionally, for those in need of assistance, there are multiple options available across North Penn.
Note, these organizations are not affiliated or endorsed in any way by the North Penn School District or
Hatfield Elementary. We just want all families to be aware of the option.

Families can seek out support from the North Penn Mosque. Their address is 600 Maple Avenue in
Lansdale. Pick-up options are from 2:00-4:00 p.m. on Saturday and Sunday.

Another option remains the Emmanuel EC Church’s food cupboard, located at 100 South Main Street in
Hatfield, also provides distribution once per week. Service is available in the order in which patrons
arrive, with volunteers bringing food out for curbside pickup (i.e.: no shopping). A photo ID and proof of
residency is required. For June, there will be five weeks/opportunities: Tuesday, June 2 from 5:30-6:30
p.m.; Thursday, June 11 from 1:00-2:00 p.m.; Wednesday, June 17 from 5:30-6:30 p.m.; Thursday, June
25 from 1:00-2:00 p.m.; and Tuesday, June 30 from 5:30-6:30 p.m..

Similarly, Manna on Main Street is providing financial and food assistance. For more information,

including eligibility requirements and dates/times click here: Manna Support.

Keep soaring above and beyond,

Wes Heinel

Principal


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/AbGfg2lqB6z2HqX_NfZynQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgsnomP0RSaHR0cHM6Ly9kcml2ZS5nb29nbGUuY29tL2ZpbGUvZC8xTms1SUxSSGpGLVoyVEF5bVhMX2lvcDVNS1Rqajk0aUwvdmlldz91c3A9c2hhcmluZ1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEimRtFeniCm9lIRYnJhdW5rbUBucGVubi5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/AbGfg2lqB6z2HqX_NfZynQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgsnomP0RSaHR0cHM6Ly9kcml2ZS5nb29nbGUuY29tL2ZpbGUvZC8xTms1SUxSSGpGLVoyVEF5bVhMX2lvcDVNS1Rqajk0aUwvdmlldz91c3A9c2hhcmluZ1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEimRtFeniCm9lIRYnJhdW5rbUBucGVubi5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

